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1 message

Welsh, Daniel <daniel_welsh@fws.gov> Tue, Dec 9, 2014 at 2:02 PM
To: Dan Castleberry <Dan_Castleberry @fws.gov>

Dan,

| checked with Mark to make sure you have the right version of the document, and you do. The word draft was
inadvertently left in the footer of the document. Our intent was for the document to be final, but that it could be
amended if necessary if there are changes to the project or new information obtained during the Section 7

consultation process.

Thanks, Dan

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=84a8216237&view=pt&search=sent&th=14a3112dfe3356ee&sim|=14a3112dfe3356ee
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